
from the Master  •  Professor Kersti Börjars MA, PhD  

St Catherine’s College  •  Oxford • OX1 3UJ 
College 01865 271700       Master’s Office 01865 271762 

Master’s email: masters.office@stcatz.ox.ac.uk 

 

 

 
 

 

_ 

August 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Graduate Fresher, 

 

I am writing to welcome you to St Catherine’s and to tell you about arrangements on your 

arrival. I enclose a set of papers which I hope you will read carefully, including a copy of 

the College Regulations. The Tutor for Graduates, the Academic Registrar and the Dean 

are also writing to you with a good deal of information. I know you will get a lot of 

information at this stage, but please do take the time to read it all carefully. It is 

particularly important you take some time to familiarise yourself with the College 

Regulations. 

 

We shall expect you to arrive by Tuesday 5 October. Registration for all new students 

takes place from 9.30 a.m. - 10.45 a.m. on Wednesday 6 October in the Bernard Sunley 

Lecture Theatre. At 11.15 a.m. an introduction to the College will be given by Tutor for 

Graduates, the Academic Registrar, the Home Bursar, the Dean, the I.T. Manager, and 

myself, in the Bernard Sunley Lecture Theatre. 

 

I look forward to meeting you, and I very much hope that the next term will be the 

beginning of a fruitful and happy period as a member of St Catherine’s. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Professor Kersti Börjars 

Master 

 


